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Dear Mr. Bain, 
 
Additional boreholes are needed in the Sodium Reactor Experiment (SRE) area near your proposed 
location 7 (Figure 2) as that was the location of the reactor itself. There needs to be additional boreholes 
to the south of location 8 (Figure) as this was the Fuel Rod Storage area with a Hot Lab in the basement 
that should validate the need to investigate at greater depth. 
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Additional boreholes are needed within the entire footprint of the KEWB (Figure 2) and a 
few feet from the outer footprint due to the fact that the reactor and it’s building were 
decommissioned and disposed of in it’s own below grade structure and could have 
potential impacts to the soil and groundwater. 
 

 
 
Thank you in advance for the consideration of my comments. 
 
 
 
William Preston Bowling – Founder/Director ACME  
Aerospace Contamination Museum of Education 
P.O. Box 1636, Topanga Canyon, California 90290 
http://www.acmela.org/  
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